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Interview: Lori Armstrong Halber on Jersey Matters 
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In her interview with Jersey Matters, Lori Armstrong Halber provides a legal viewpoint on how the

recent sexual harassment cases that have come against Hollywood entertainers, politicians,

company executives and others are affecting the workplace. She discusses how employers are

dealing with such matters internally and how company policy bears in comparison with the law.

Employers are taking proactive measures to prevent potential future harassment complaints. Many

employers are beginning to educate and train their employees on proper conduct, they are revisiting

their policies and employee handbooks and they are taking complaints more seriously now more

than ever before.   

 

To watch the full interview, please visit Jersey Matters' YouTube Channel.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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